
From: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>
To: Casserly, JamesJames.Casserly@admin.sc.gov
CC: Philpott, KatieKatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/30/2016 9:24:48 AM
Subject: Boxes

Jim, 
 

I haven't heard back yet from archives on the deletion of those hard copies. Hope rob hear back 
today. 
 

In the meantime, we are starting to box a a new section. Can you bring some boxes to Katie Philpott? 
She will need 10 at minimum, and then we can update as we see how much we fill. We won't fill 10 
today so just whatever you have to start us. 
 

Thanks, 
 

Richele
 

Richele K Taylor
 
Chief Legal Counsel
 
Office of the Governor
 
South Carolina
 
Direct 803-734-8465
 

Sent from my iPhone
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